
 
 
 
 

27 November 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Re: Year 12/13 Parents/Carers Evening – Thursday 7th December 2023 

 

There will be a consultation evening held on Thursday 7th December from 3:30pm-6:30pm with 
subject teachers in their departments.  We will be operating a no appointment system as this has 
proved successful in reducing queuing time previously, please attend at a time that is convenient to 
you. The evening will give you the opportunity to discuss your child’s progress across all their chosen 
subjects.  We encourage you to attend this event so that we can work together to support your child 
with their education. 

The pastoral leader for year 12/13 will be giving a brief presentation in the main hall at 4pm.  This will 
be repeated at 6pm for parents/carers that attend later in the evening.  

We look forward to seeing you on the 7th of December. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs C. Pope 
Assistant Headteacher 

 
 
 

 


